Science is one of the STEM subjects (Science,

Technology, Engineering and Mathematics) and it is a i
very important part of the Early Years curriculum and .’. v
one of the most interesting, especially when it comes %

to experiments.

\ Please come and join us on Wednesday 13th March
2024 as we take children through a range of exciting
experiments and spend time developing science
O conversation skills, helping children to talk about

@®

) transformations and how things happen or change.
Please note, these sessions are suitable for Cooke,
k N Donaldson and Jeffers Room children.

Rebecca Cheetham
Nursery School

Wednesday 13th March 2024
10:00am - 11:15am
or

2:00pm - 3:15pm

BOOK YOUR PLACE AT THE FRONT OFFICE



